Prettyboy Elementary School Library Gift Fund

Dear Parents:

Sincerely,

Your child will soon be celebrating a birthday, a special occasion for your child and family. A contribution to the Prettyboy Elementary School Library Gift Fund is a unique and meaningful way to recognize this happy day.

A donation of \$25 or more will purchase a book chosen to benefit the school library and to make it a well-rounded collection. The book will have a bookplate affixed and will be inscribed with your child's name and personal message. Your child will be the first to borrow the book from the library. Such a gift creates a lasting tribute and gives your child a great sense of pride as he/she, friends and siblings open this book to find the inscription.

The Library Gift Fund can also be used to commemorate other occasions – teacher appreciation, get well wishes, acknowledgement of special achievements, graduation, holiday greetings, or just because.

All donations are welcomed and the name of your child or other recipient will be included in the school newsletter. Please note, however, this is a purely voluntary program and you are under no obligation to participate.

If you wish to purchase a book to contribute to the Library Gift Fund, please return your contribution (made payable to Prettyboy Elementary School) along with the form below in an envelope marked: Prettyboy Elementary School Library Gift Fund. Thank you.

The Library Gift Fund Committee of Prettyboy Elementary School Prettyboy Elementary School Voluntary Library Gift Fund	
Male Female	
Occasion for Gift	Date of Birth
Inscription for the book (e.g., Happy Birth	day! Love, Mom and Dad)
Amount of Check	Homeroom Teacher
Parent's name, phone number & email	
Student's Areas of Interest (e.g., Sports,	Animals)*

^{*}This information may help in the selection of a book for your child. Please note, however, that all books purchased are based on fulfilling the existing needs of the library and complementing its existing collection.